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Tuesday 6% December 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are looking forward to welcoming you to Year 11 parents evening this Thursday 4:30pm-6:30pm.
Please arrive at a convenient time for you within this window.

Please allow for appointments with teachers of approximately 5 minutes.

All teachers and tutors of Year 11 will be present and available to speak to parents as required.

Our KS4 Pastoral Lead will also be present.

We will be distributing mock grades and predicted grades for your child when you arrive, so you can
discuss these with the teachers as well as ask about the best way to support this important period in your

child’s education.

Many thanks for working with us to ensure that students achieve excellent outcomes this summer.

Yours sincerely,

So~—

Ms S Brian
Acting Principal
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